
Public Notice – CDBG DR-17 West Little York

The City of Houston, through its Housing and Community Development

Department, is proposing to award up to $2,350,000.00 in Community

Development Block Grant – Disaster Recovery 2017 Grant Funds

to NH West Little York LP, to acquire land for the new multifamily

development located at 7925 W. Little York Road, Houston,

Texas 77040. This multifamily development will be targeted towards

Low/Moderate income working families, seniors and veterans.

The public has thirty (30) days to comment on this proposed item.

The thirty-day period extends from Friday, May 15, 2020 until Sunday,

June 14, 2020. For additional information on these items, contact

Kennisha London at (832) 394-6197. Written comments can be sent

via email at Kennisha.London@houstontx.gov. Upon completion of the

thirty-day public comment period, the project will be submitted to

City Council for approval.

For specific questions or concerns about fair housing or landlord/

tenant relations, please contact Yolanda Guess-Jeffries at

(832) 394-6308. For more information about HCDD and its programs,

please access HCDD’s website at www.houtontx.gov/housing.


